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When COVID 19  is reappearing, it is irresponsible not to institute UV or ozone treatment to kill virus in
drinking water. The technology is readily available and can be installed in short time. It is bewildering that
your discussions do not cover this most important issue. So let us get to work! Saulius Simoliunas, 665
W.Warren Ave, Detroit, MI 48201, 313 465 5786, saulius@ieee.org
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